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NOTICE OF ELECTION FOR VACANT NUNAVUT 

EMPLOYEES UNION (NEU)  
REGIONAL VICE-PRESIDENT POSITION –  
NUNAVUT CAPITAL REGION (IQALUIT) 

 
Pursuant NEU By-Law 12 Section 4, the Regional Vice-Presidents (RVPs) and 
Alternate Regional Vice-Presidents shall be elected by the Members in Good 
Standing of their respective Region by a secret ballot. This is the Election Notice 
for the Election Process for the RVP Position of the Nunavut Capital Region 
(Iqaluit). 
  
NEU By-Law 12 Section 4 also states that candidates shall have demonstrated at 
least one (1) year of active Union service.  RVPs sit on the NEU Executive and 
participate in Executive Meetings, and other meetings throughout the year, 
including the NEU Triennial Convention which may involve one or more trips. 
  
Members residing in Iqaluit are invited to vote for the candidate of their choice on:  
 

Tuesday April 26th, 2022 at the Iqaluit NEU Head Office 
Building 165 – across from the CBC and beside the Ventures 

store from 8:30 am to 6:00 pm EST (including the lunch hour). 
 

Candidates running for this position are Tracey Oram and  
John Vander Velde.  

 
For more information, please email: communications@neu.ca; or call 

867.979.4209. 
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